
Wednesday 20th March 2024 

Stars of the Week 
For showing our Christian values and being a good role model! 

Bunnies =   Olivia-Grace Thomas  

Owls =   Connie Sutcliffe 

Reception =   James Clough-Bryan 

Class 1 =    Ilona Frankl 

Class 2 =   Isla Proctor 

Class 3 =  Theo Claxton 

Class 4 =   Elsie Aspinall 

Class 5 =  Eden Peacock 

Class 6 =   Taylor Hanson 

 

Calder Pennine Stoodley 

Bunnies =   Jacob Love 

Owls =   Paige Walsh 

Reception =   Ada Stanley-Ashman 

Class 1 =    Darcie Dempsey 

Class 2 =   Vinnie Preston 

Class 3 =   Georgina Donnellan 

Class 4 =   Amelia Greenwood 

Class 5 =  Zoya Noor & Haris Waseem 

Class 6 =   Sienna Thompson

Happy Easter from the Staff and 

Governors of Todmorden CE 

School. We wish you an enjoyable, 

relaxing two week break before we      

return to school on Monday 8th 

April at 8:40am.  

Excellent attendance is really important. It supports 

children’s progress across the year, helps them 

learn new routines, ensures there are no gaps in 

their learning, maintains friendships and helps   

children thrive in school. That is why we aim for 

every child to have attendance above 96% to help 

them achieve in school. Each week the class with 

the highest attendance will win 15 minutes of special 

reward time.  

This week’s winners are 

CLASS 1 

R 97% 

1 98% 

2 97% 

3 97% 

4 94% 

5 97% 

6 92% 

Everyday Counts 

The ‘Grow £1’ Market Event will be held in the 

school yard after school this evening. Children will 

be selling a range of items—please bring purse 

your and some change. 

 

The ‘Grow £1’ challenge ends on Friday and we 

ask that ALL monies are in by this date. 

 

If your child has been unable to make their £1 

grow—no worries, but please return the £1 that 

school gave your child.  

 

The school can not be held accountable for baked 

goods sold by chil-

dren and can not 

validate any ingre-

dients so if you 

have an allergy 

please be aware.  

Along with our new vicar Rev. Catherine we will 

be holding an Easter Service at St. Mary’s at 2pm 

on Friday. Parents are invited to attend and join 

us for this Service.  

Parents are asked to sit up-

stairs as we need the seats 

downstairs for the children. 

Parents are reminded that 

photography is not allowed.  



If you didn’t manage to complete a parent survey 

at Parents’ Evening please call in and ask for one 

from Tammy and please return it by Friday.  

A huge thank you to all the incredibly kind families who donated their secondhand 

books before Christmas. Thea’s (Year 1) mum arranged for the books to be 

shipped to a small nursery and primary school in Onitsha, Nigeria. The school had 

no books or computers and so the teachers and pupils are utterly delighted! For 

the first time ever, every child took a reading book home at the weekend  

We are now taking requests for places in our 

wonderful nursery for September 2024. So if 

you or someone you know needs a nursery 

place for September come and get your 

name down.  

We ask all parents not to park on 

Church Lane or on Vicarage Gar-

dens. The two streets on the other 

side of the graveyard to our school.  

Church Lane is a private road and 

access is needed for various       

properties. The parking spaces on Vicarage    

Gardens are for residents of the houses only. 

Please be considerate to our neighbours and park 

elsewhere. Thank you. 


